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8 August 2018 
 
 
Dear Jim 
 
SUPPLEMENTAL BUSINESS CASE TO SUPPORT PROPOSED COMMERCIAL 
AGREEMENT FOR COMPLETION OF RHSC/DCN PROJECT 
 
Thank you for providing a copy of the supplementary business case which has an update on 
the proposed Settlement Agreement for completion of the disputed capital works required for 
completion of the new Royal Hospital for Children and Young People/Department of Clinical 
Neuroscience/Child and Adolescent Mental Health Facility. 
 
I note that NHS Lothian’s Finance and Resources Committee approved the £10 million capital 
contribution towards disputed works required for completion of the facility. Having reviewed 
the supplementary business case, I am content with the proposed way forward and I can 
therefore confirm that Scottish Government Health and Social Care Directorates will provide 
additional capital funding of £10 million to support this programme of work.  
 
It would be helpful if you could continue to keep me fully informed as to how the programme 
of work progresses and whether there is any movement from the current projected handover 
date. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Christine McLaughlin  
Director of Health Finance 




